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NOTICE: STG Portland and Seattle Closure Due to Cold
Weather

Dear Business Partner,

STG Portland and Seattle facilities will remain closed, due to the ice rain that has hit the
Pacific NW overnight and is creating dangerous road conditions. We will provide an update
once conditions improve.

We look forward to returning to regular operations on Tuesday, December 27, 2022.
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